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623 After School and Breakfast Club
  
We work closely with 623 Out of School Club which is an Ofsted registered after school, breakfast and holiday club.  It is run by a voluntary committee and a small team of staff, all of whom are DBS checked.  They pride themselves on the fun, friendly and caring atmosphere which is always apparent at the club.
 
Please visit the 623 website:  www.sixtwothree.co.uk 
 
The After School Club runs Monday to Friday from 3-6 pm in term time. They can take up to 24 children aged 3-11 years. Due to Ofsted requirements the club may care for no more than 16 children under 8 years and no more than 10 children under 5 years at any one time.
 
They currently take children from the following schools and nurseries –
· Curbar Primary School
· Baslow St Annes’s Primary School
· Stoney Middleton Primary School
· Eyam Primary School
· Pilsley Primary School
· Baslow Edge playgroup (Cliff College)
 
The breakfast club runs from 7:30am until 8:50am each day of the week and the cost of each session will be £7 per child and £6.50 for siblings.  Children will be provided with a choice of breakfast options and will have the opportunity to enjoy a range of fun activities before school.  There will be a secure handover to school at 8:50am. 623 operate on a first come, first served basis and request all bookings are made at least a week in advance.  Places are limited and allocated on a first come first served basis.  If you are interested in your child attending please contact the club on 07342 171400 or at sixtwothreeclub@yahoo.co.uk to reserve your place. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that the Breakfast Club is being piloted until the end of the school year. If successful and there is sufficient interest the club will continue in September 2018.
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